


We write to you as struggling LPO owners in the noth of Victoria. If this BPR increase isn't approved; it will be the nail in the coffin to many LPO's such as ours. I would waffle on with an extensive piece of writing, however by being forced to have skeleton staff on due to poor returns and trying to minimise labour and wages, I have to get back to the counter as part of my 12 hour day. This BPR increase is an absolute must.

Thanks, Paul and Gretta Donat (Cohuna LPO Owners; hopefully Long-Term LPO Owners).
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